
 

 
November 14, 2017  

     

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  EB-2015-0179 – Union Gas Limited – Community Expansion – Status of 
Moraviantown Project  

As per its Decision and Order dated August 10, 2017, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) 
approved Union’s proposal to provide service to the Delaware Nation of Moraviantown First 
Nation community, acknowledging that this service is contingent on some type of additional 
funding.  Pursuant to this Decision, Union Gas Limited (“Union”) is required to update the 
Board regarding the status of the Moraviantown First Nation project within 90 days of the 
Decision. 
 
Union is writing to advise the Board that it has no updated information on the status of additional 
funding for the Moraviantown project.   Union will provide the Board an update subsequent to 
the announcement of any funding received by the community.   
 
Should you have any questions on the above or would like to discuss in more detail, please 
contact me at 519-436-5473. 
 

Yours Truly, 

[Original signed by] 

Karen Hockin 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
 

cc: Charles Keizer, Torys 
 Mark Kitchen, Union  
 All Intervenors (EB-2015-0179) 


